
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Buerton Parish Council 

 

The meeting of Buerton Parish Council to be held on 4 February 2021 at 19.15hrs has 
been postponed. 

There is currently no new date for this meeting to take place but this will be announced 
in the normal manner on the Parish notice board and on Audlem Online when 
circumstances allow. 

Your understanding is appreciated and In the meantime, if you have any items for 
discussion, please contact the Parish Council Clerk. 

Amanda Serif 
Clerk 
Buerton Parish Council 
buertonclerk@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 


